
Why are we redrawing  the district lines? The people of Columbia county are quite happy being their own 
county and have pride for their district. Many of us left the metro area, due to the obscene taxes and 
housing costs. Where we live is affordable, and quiet. Any redrawing of the district lines is not only a 
insult, but also an attack on Columbia county citizens, as they will incur increased taxes that they are not 
prepared for.  
 
please, leave the lines as they are, we do not wish to become part of the sinking ship that is the Portland 
metro area.  

 


